
  

 

 

 

 

June 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: College PE Kit 

Please find attached an order form with all of the prices on it for the College PE kit.  We have 

ensured that the kit we provide is of high quality but also excellent value for money. 

You can order on the telephone, on the internet (www.proservegroup.com) or by post with this 

company (you will not be able to buy the kit from the Schoolwear shop in the City Centre). The PE 

kit will then be delivered direct to school and given to your child by their tutor. 

All girls and boys compulsory kit: ·       

 Plain black shorts         

 College blue PE shirt with College logo          

 Black football socks or white sports socks          

 Non–marking soled trainers or gym shoes 

 Boys: All boys require football boots, shin pads and gum shields 

 Girls: Some girls will require football boots and shin pads; this will be communicated home at 

the start of the academic year 
 

All students’ optional extras:         

 College black training top with College Logo (available to order with compulsory kit) 

 Plain black tracksuit bottoms with no large logos, piping or stripes (available to order with 
compulsory kit) 

 

Health and safety:          

 No jewellery can be worn for PE lessons at any time. Personal effects, such as jewellery, 
including body piercings and ear piercings, religious artefacts, watches and hair slides must 
be removed by students to establish a safe working environment. 

 Long hair worn by both staff and students should be tied back with a suitably soft item to 
prevent entanglement in apparatus and prevent vision being obscured. Fringes must be able 
to be drawn back with a soft hairband/headband.   

 Nails for staff and students need to be short to prevent injury to self and others. (You should 
not be able to see the nails over the top of the finger when looking at your hands from the 
palm side. For this reason, the policy at Sir John Hunt is that acrylic, shellac, gel and all other 
types of false nails are not suitable.) 

 

 

 

http://sjhcsc.co.uk/


Illness or injury policy: 

When not able to take part physically due to illness or injury, students are expected to bring a note 

from a parent/carer and change into PE kit so as they can still be part of the lesson as a coach or 

assistant. This will also protect their uniform if we are having outdoor PE lessons at that time. 

 

We are really looking forward to meeting all of you.  If you have any questions or queries, please 

do not hesitate to get in contact with the College. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Skelton 

Curriculum Leader for PACE 

 

 

Website: www.sjhcsc.co.uk  

Email: admin@sjhcsc.co.uk  

Phone: 01752 201020  

 

 

 

Privacy Policy  

   

 

 

http://sjhcsc.co.uk/
mailto:admin@sjhcsc.co.uk
tel:01752201020
http://sjhcsc.co.uk/privacy-policy/
https://www.facebook.com/sirjohnhunt/
https://twitter.com/sirjohnhuntcsc

